To whom it may concern,

We would like to request for you to add to your agenda for the upcoming meeting the issue of building/business owners having to obtain permits to park overnight behind their buildings. We as building and business owners feel it is not right to have to purchase permits every six months to park in a parking lot that our tax dollars pay for. We are all constantly putting money into our buildings and businesses to better this town/community, not to mention the high amount of tax dollars that we have to pay on a yearly basis and we would like you to consider not charging the building/business owners to park at our building/business/residence.

Sincerely,	
John & Angela Forte	Toklow Selle C. Ge
Candice Cleveland	Caudie Clubon Collin
Richard Turisi	N m Politica
Mark Ichnoeder	The schooler of
milih Turner	MITCH TURNER Jey Danis
Lindsay Potter	Cyfer aug - Word S
Haley Vanelliste	Hally Voundell
	Rose McNamara
Charl floth	Eura diman Erica Limas
Armand Pellegrino	Dender Dampson
Matt DeLecon All.	Grende HAmoton

Carolyn Rosion Carolyn Rosion
Travis Lyon
Laura Frazier
Laura Frazier